

Minoa Elementary School 501 North Main Street Minoa, NY 11316 Fax: 315-434-3430 www.esmschools.org Gary J. Gerst Principal Phone: 315-434-3420 Email: ggerst@esmschools.org

July 2025

Dear Minoa Parent(s),

We are excited to welcome you and your child to the 2025-26 school year! As your fifth-grader prepares for an exciting year of learning and growth, we've compiled a list of supplies that will support their success in the classroom. While we have provided the essential items, we are asking for a donation of tissues, if possible:-)

Thank you for your continued support and involvement! If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out.

We look forward to a fantastic year ahead!

Warm regards,

Mr. Gerst

Principal-Minoa Elementary School #GoMinoa

You will only need to bring in:

- 24 Ticonderoga pencils
- High quality eraser (recommended: Hi-Polymer white erasers)
- 1 set of highlighters (with at least three different colors)
- 1 set of 12 colored pencils
- 1 set of fine line markers
- Post-its (1 pad each of both 3 x 3 and 1.5 x 2 sizes)
- Pair of personal earbuds or small headphones (wired, not Bluetooth)

*** If you are unable to get these items, please let us know and we would be happy to assist! ***

We are also grateful if you can donate tissues to the classrooms.

Please call or email if you have any questions. We're looking forward to a fantastic year! Sincerely,

Mrs. Allen (callen@esmschools.org)

Mrs. Fero (afero@esmschools.org)

Mrs. O'Leary (woleary@esmschools.org)



Minoa Elementary School 501 North Main Street Minoa, NY 11316 Fax: 315-434-3430 www.esmschools.org Gary J. Gerst Principal

Phone: 315-434-3420 Email: ggerst@esmschools.org